
 
SPLASH KIDS POOL TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

 
 
Dear Valued Guest,  
 
 
We are dedicated to continue improving our facilities and services for your enjoyment. 

As part of this commitment, we would like to inform you that the Kids Splash Pool will 

be closed for renovation works from 17th December 2024 to 21st December 2024. 

The Kids Splash Pool will be opened on 22nd December 2024. 

During this period, we invite you to enjoy our adult/main swimming pool, which 

remains open for your relaxation and leisure. 

Please be assured that all activities will fully comply with safety and health regulations 

set by the relevant authorities. We are working diligently to minimize any disruptions 

to your experience. 

For additional information or assistance, our Swiss-Care associates are available by 

dialing ext 0. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we sincerely 

appreciate your understanding and continued support during this maintenance 

period. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

The Management 


